Kimberly Gibbons
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From: Town Erwin Manager
Sent: Wednesday, October 4, 2023 12:20 PM
To: Kimberly Gibbons
Subject: Re: 413 E Jackson

Kimberly,

If it is for the model homes that should be fine. They obtained a special use permit earlier in the year to
operate this business at this site. Thank you for reaching out and following up with me.

Thanks,
Snow Bowden

From: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>

Sent: Wednesday, October 4, 2023 12:02 PM

To: Town Erwin Manager <townmanager@erwin-nc.org>
Subject: 413 E Jackson

Good morning! | received an email for a permit for the above location. They are wanting to put in 3 meter combos for
the mobile homes on the lot. Just wanted to make sure that’s ok.

Kimberly Gibbons

Central Permitting Technician

Harnett County Development Services
420 Mckinney Parkway

P.0O. Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7525 opt.1
kgibbons@harnett.org




